OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

ANNOUNCEMENT TO THE UNIVERSITY OF RWANDA’S CONTINUING STUDENTS

ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-2026

The University of Rwanda wishes to inform all continuing students that the Academic
Year 2025-2026 will officially commence on Monday, 15t September 2025. In line
with this, the registration period for continuing students will run from 01st to 14th
September 2025.

All continuing students are required to register within the set timeline. Late
registration will not be accepted.

The University also informs all new students (Year One, 2025-2026) that the official
starting period for their academic year will be communicated soon through the

University's official channels.

Your cooperation in observing these deadlines is highly appreciated.
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